

8 October 2004

Secretary Virgilio L. Peña

Chairperson

CICT

Office of the President of the Philippines

Commission on Information and Communications Technology

16th Floor, The Columbia Tower

Ortigas/Avenue

Mandaluyong City

1555 PHILIPPINES

Dear Secretary Peña

Thank you for your letter dated 14 September 2004 and the attached Guidelines in the Administration of the .ph Domain Name.

This is a comprehensive and well considered document and I congratulate you, the CICT and the National Telecommunications Commission on its development.

We will post this document on our website shortly as a matter of record and reference,

Your sincerely

Paul Twomey

President & CEO

had 2 Long

4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330

Marina del Rey, CA 90292-6601

(310) 823-9358

(310) 823-8649 FAX

icann@icann.org

http://www.icann.org

on intra